
  

 

COVID-19 Update 

      12-27-2020 

 
 

This is the second weekly report to keep you informed on the 

current status of COVID-19 in the Nisqually Tribal community. 

 

 

Nisqually Reservation – 5 positive COVID cases 

Nisqually Tribal Members hospitalized – 1 

Off Reservation – known cases – 1 

Total known cases (Sunday, 12-27-2020 at 5:50 pm) – 7 

Multiple households remain in isolation/quarantine. 

 

COVID-19 Vaccine will be available soon for high risk 

individuals.  Watch for new information. 

 

Take Care, Stay Safe. 

 

Mary Szafranski, RN 

Nisqually Indian Tribe 

Public Health Officer 


